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Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042 (Notice)/2024/0066 Dated: 28.01.2024 

 

Notice 

Re: Special Holiday on 29
th

 January, 2024 (subsequent day for Annual Sports 2024)  

 

Attention: All concerned (i.e. Students , Faculties , Non-teaching Personnel & Others) 

 

Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor is pleased to grant a Special Holiday for the Sanskrit College and University 

on 29/01/2024 (this Monday) , i.e., the Day following Annual Sports of University being held today 

(28/01/2024). 

                                                                                                                                 Sd/- 

 (Srijib Bardhan) 

        Registrar 

 


